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Overview 

The Office of Cannabis Management has authority to approve for retail sale, 

product categories of cannabis flower, cannabis products, lower-potency hemp 

edibles, and hemp-derived consumer products. This bill prohibits the Office of 

Cannabis Management from approving cannabis flower, cannabis products, or 

hemp-derived consumer products that are consumed by inhaling smoke, aerosol, 

or vapor from the product and that have a taste or smell other than cannabis. 

Summary 

Section Description 

1 Approval of cannabis flower, products, and cannabinoids. 

Amends § 342.06. Prohibits the Office of Cannabis Management from approving any 
cannabis flower, cannabis product, or hemp-derived consumer product that is 
intended to be inhaled as smoke, aerosol, or vapor from the product and that: 

▪ Contains artificial, synthetic, or natural flavoring; 

▪ Describes or depicts flavor that implies the product contains flavors other 
than the taste or smell of cannabis; 

▪ Imparts a taste or smell, other than the taste or smell of cannabis, 
distinguishable by a consumer before or during consumption of the 
product; or 

▪ Imparts a cooling, burning, numbing, or other sensation distinguishable by 
a consumer to impart a flavor other than cannabis before or during 
consumption of the product. 
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